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     December 19, 2024 Newsletter 

The Mallaig                  

Library will be closed                                  

during the break and 

will resume to regu-

lar hours January 6. 

Christmas break                                   

December 21-

January 5 

    School resumes 

January 6 

 

A huge thank you to the Mallaig 

Knights of Columbus for the              

generous donation of $1500.00. 

The money will be used for the 

purchase of a new set of 

bibles and also to sup-

port our meals program. 

We feel very blessed!  

We are so honoured to be the recipient of the 

St. Paul Education Doug Yeo Youth in Action 

award. This award is in recognizes the students 

participation in class/group projects in the area 

of community service. The $500 award is to 

support the student lead Good Works projects 

that foster kindness and brings value to those 

in the community.     



 

 



 

 

The Jubilee Prayer 
Father in heaven, 

may the faith you have given us 

in your son, Jesus Christ, our brother, 

and the flame of charity enkindled 

in our hearts by the Holy Spirit, 

reawaken in us the blessed hope 

for the coming of your Kingdom. 

  

May your grace transform us 

into tireless cultivators of the seeds of the Gospel. 

May those seeds transform from within both humanity and the whole 
cosmos 

in the sure expectation 

of a new heaven and a new earth, 

when, with the powers of Evil vanquished, 

your glory will shine eternally. 

  

May the grace of the Jubilee 

reawaken in us, Pilgrims of Hope, 

a yearning for the treasures of heaven. 

May that same grace spread 

the joy and peace of our Redeemer 

throughout the earth. 

To you our God, eternally blessed, 

be glory and praise for ever. 

Amen 



 

 

  

Christmas Mass schedule 

for                                                                       

St. Jean de Brebeuf &        

St. Helen’s  

  

 

  December 24:  5:00pm Kehewin                                              
                 7:00pm St. Lina                                                         

           10:30pm Mallaig 

December 25: 10:30am Mallaig 

New Years Eve: 7:00pm Mallaig 

New Years Day: 9:00am St. Lina 

              10:30am Mallaig 

Thank you Mrs. Handford, Ms. Jean and                 
Mrs. Bourgeois for organizing our STEAM day. 
The activities were designed to promote science, 
technology, engineering  and mathematics. 

Thank you to our amazing Mallaig Parent 

Council for the delicious Christmas meal that 

was enjoyed by all on December 18.  We appre-

ciate everyone that gave in anyway to this 

meal. It means a lot to so many!  

We also appreciated Father Paulson and 

Pastor Owen for coming to                            

          spend the time with us and enjoy a    

    wonderful meal with the students  

                            and staff. Students presented them with a little gift of                               

           appreciation for being our faith leaders.  

Grade 9 class 

attended an Oil 

Kings game as a part 

of winning the  

“Give it a Shot” 

reading contest.  

The Grade 9 class 

tour Phil and              

Amanda Amyotte’s 

farm.  



 

 

  

 



 

 

Creative Christmas spirit! 

Thank you St. Paul FCSS for 

coming out and do door judging. 

Mme. Amyotte’s ECS door was chosen 

as the winner. The prize was a class 

pizza party.  

Santa’s Helpers-Thank you for 
your donations! 

Good Works –Personal Christmas 
cards for our seniors.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


